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May 20, 2011                                           # 04-11 

 

INFORMATIONAL BULLETIN 

 

SUBJECT:  2011 IFTA DECALS 
 

 
Vermont is experiencing quality issues with some of the 2011 International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) decals 

issued to Vermont based carriers.  The defective decals are cracking, peeling and falling off vehicles.    

 

As required, replacement decals will be issued to carriers that have a defective IFTA decal(s).  In the meantime, 

we ask law enforcement officials to take this issue into consideration if the carrier has a valid IFTA license 

certificate issued to them but the IFTA decal is defective or missing.   

 

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to the Vermont Department of Motor Vehicles - Commercial 

Vehicle Operations Unit at 802-828-2070. 

 

Thank you. 
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                                                                                           Robert D. Ide 

                                                                                           Commissioner 

 


